PIEDMONT PROGRESSIVE PRESCHOOL
9704 Mallard Creek Road · 
Charlotte, NC  28262
704-510-1022 
www.progressivepreschool.org


Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

We would like to welcome all new and returning families to Piedmont Progressive Preschool this year.  We are looking forward to the upcoming school year getting to know each other as we form our PPP community. Enclosed you will find a school calendar and ease-in schedule to help you plan for the coming year.  Please fill out all the paperwork completely and bring it with you to Orientation.  Parent Orientation will be on Wednesday, August 30th at 7:00 pm.  This promises to be an evening of information and fellowship and your attendance is important. We are sorry that due to space limitations, childcare will not be available. This event is intended to be child free (except for babies) due to the substantial amount of information we will be sharing, and the opportunity to ask questions.
	We are having a parent workday on Saturday, August 26th and we need your help!  We need to replenish our mulch and sand, attend to landscape beautification, and make repairs where needed.   We also need to clean the classrooms and prepare them for the first day of school.  We will start at 9:00am Saturday and should be done by noon. Please have at least one adult family member attend. We prefer not to have children attend, due to safety and the work that needs to be done.  A volunteer chart for other activities is also enclosed.  Remember, our school’s strength comes from our community pulling together for our children! 
	Thursday, August 31st, we will have a “Meet Your Teacher’s Day” for incoming students. Teachers will be available between 9:30 and 10:30 am to welcome students.  Please stop by at your convenience and spend a few minutes meeting your teachers and viewing the classroom with your child(ren).  The first day of school for the 3 day and 4 day class is September 5th and the 2 day class will begin on September 7th.
If you have any questions or concerns please call or email at progressive.preschool@gmail.com Thank you for choosing Piedmont Progressive Preschool. I look forward to seeing you at Parent Workday and Orientation.
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Sincerely,

Michele Deese
Director/Lead Teacher
